
City of Versailles 
Limb Chipper Notice 

           
The CITY OF VERSAILLES provides limb chipper service to help 

residents keep their yards neat and free of limbs.   However a few 

rules and exceptions must apply: 

 

OUR CHIPPER ONLY CHIPS TREE BRANCHES; we are not 

able to chip grass, weeds, ornamental grass, any bushes (including 

rose), root balls, leaves, vines, stumps, stalks, small sticks, or any 

other brush. These items clog the chipper and should be put into 

heavy bags or trash cans for pickup by Rumpke on your regular trash 

pickup day. 

 

□ Please turn big ends of limbs toward road. 

□ We are unable to pick up limbs that are tangled or pushed 

up with a loader 

□ Please do not place limbs behind or near a vehicle. 

□ Please make sure that no lumber, wire, or metal objects 

are in or near your limb pile. 

□ Please cut wide branching limbs as straight as possible to 

allow limbs to feed through the chipper safely. 

□ Please limit limb sizes to a maximum of 6” in diameter 

and seven feet in length. Lay larger limbs to the side of 

smaller limbs. 

□ Please do not place firewood size pieces out with limbs; 

they hang up in the chipper. 

□ Contractor cut limbs will not be picked up by the City; 

arrangements should be made with the contractor before 

limbs are cut. 

□ Limbs that are hauled in from another location will not 

be picked up by the City.  

□ Our leaf machines run only October-Early January. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel 

free to call our Public Works Office at 873-2245. 


